
HFCC Meeting Minutes 
Monday 18th Nov 7pm 

Attendees 
Alison Thomas 

Neil Burge 

David Gray 

Apologies 
Steve Jones 

Tom Philips 

Mark Minion 

Minutes from last meeting agreed 

Finances 
Our British Cycling fees have been Paid £81 Balance figure in bank. £768.88 

News 
New Kit Approved!! And all received  

Social Events 
Christmas Drinks….  

This year has flown by and due to circumstances we will just be having a small gathering of 
whoever wants to drop by at The General in Rushden from 2pm for drinkiepoos and a few 
nibbles.  

Party to be organised in new year 

AOB 
Velodrome , Neil to sort for spring next year Date for reliability ride to be decided at next meeting 

 

DATE for next meeting 
Thursday 13th February at the General Rushden 7pm Meeting  
 

Finished 7.40pm 

 

 


